
GNCOC Executive Committee Special Meeting 
Minutes 

 April 27, 2006 
Harbor Homes Inc., 45 High Street  

 
PRESENT:   Lori Cardin, Nashua Children’s Home, Chair 
  Wendy Furnari, HIV Task Force  
Linda Jeynes, Urban Programs 

Lisa Christie, Nashua Soup Kitchen and Shelter 
Sandra Hurd, Keystone Hall 
Mariellen Durso, Nashua Area Health Center 
Sr. Sharon Walsh, Marguerite’s Place 
Mary Auer, Harbor Homes Inc. 

L. Cardin opened the meeting at 8:05 PM.  The committee reviewed Part IV, Section U 
“Achievement Charts” of the SuperNOFA.  Using copies of last year’s goals (handout) as a 
guide, they went through each of the goals to determine what had been achieved in the last year 
on each on them.   

M. Auer reminded the committee that HUD was still developing the SuperNOFA application 
requirements and it would be important this year to provide HUD with any information or 
questions that would be helpful to in this process. 
 
The next regular meeting with be May 10, 2006, 8:00 am, at Nashua Pastoral Care Center, 7 
Concord Street.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:05 am. 
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